
Subject: New Highland Median Project - Ferris Wehbe Request "Adopt A Median"
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 06/24/2016 03:38 PM
To:
CC: Ferris Wehbe <ferriswehbe@gmail.com>, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Ron Groeper 
<ron@groeperphoto.com>

Dear Paul:

I am the Executive Director of the Hollywood Media District BID.  I have been asked by one of our Board Members to inquire about the 
City’s “Adopt – A – Median” form.   The Hollywood Media District will be completing the application for one of the new medians located with 
our district boundaries.  Specifically the one located between DeLongpre and Fountain Avenue.  At your earliest convenience, please send 
me the application so that our Board and Green Committee can review it.

Thank you

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org


